
TCH Public  4.1.2020 

Summary of CHIPS Rule Changes 

The CHIPS Business Committee has approved a change to Administrative Procedure 10 to 

support a new means for Participants to receive information about released payments when they 

have been unable to receive such information through usual CHIPS processing.  The revised 

administrative procedure is effective April 1, 2020. 


